
 
I feel the online content scheme under Part 9 of the Bill should be removed as it is not 
related to issues of online safety and is likely to harm the livelihood of sex workers, 
adult media performers and adults-only businesses. People have a right to promote 
their business and attempt to make a living. This Bill should be focusing on non-
consensual, abusive and harmful content and not imagery of consensual sexual activity 
between adults. 


